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Brian Handwerk
3 Manchester Road
Amherst, NE 03031

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Northern Pass won't benefit New Hampshire, neither by with needed energy nor with unsustainable and
bogus "JOBS." It's an investment in the wrong kind of energy infrastructure, meant to enrich
corporations at a terrible and irreversible cost to the unique natural resources of our state. It's the
wrong call, and it's not even close.

Sincerely,
Brian Handwerk
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